
 
 

Intended Single Source Purchase: Purchase of Reinforced Concrete Pipe 
 
 

Date Posted: 09/18//2024 to 10/09/2024 
 
Project #: SS240593KCW 
 
Contact:   Kevin Waker 
  Lee County Procurement Management 
  2115 Second St., 1st Floor 
  Fort Myers, FL 33901 
  239-533-8860 
 
The description of services intended for purchase from a single source is posted in accordance with section 3.9, 
Procurement Ordinance 23-21 and will be posted for a minimum of 15 business days. 
 
Commodity or Service Required:   
Purchase of reinforced concrete pipe 
 
Description:   
Lee County DOT is seeking to execute a single source for reinforced concrete pipe in various sizes by Foley Products 
Company. This pipe is used for drainage and sewer projects throughout the County. 
  
Intended Single Source: 
Foley Products Company 
 
Justification for Single Source Acquisition: 
Foley Products Company is now the sole manufacturer of the reinforced concrete pipe used by the County due to the 
sale of Rinker Materials and its pipe molds to Foley Products Company. These molds are crucial to the installation 
of culvert pipes throughout Lee County. Rinker Materials changed their design, and the new design does not match 
up to the existing culvert pipe installed. This would create more labor/time/money building collars for every job to 
connect new to the existing pipe. 
 
Recommended Procurement Approach:   
For the reason(s) stated above, Lee County Procurement Management intends to utilize the Single Source 
Procurement method to purchase from Foley Products Company for supplying the above. 
 
Respond to: 
If your firm feels they have the ability to supply the above, please contact Kevin Walker, Lee County Procurement 
Management at KWalker2@leegov.com for review.  


